
 

 

 

                                                                                                                5th June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 10 return to School intention of interest form 
 
In line with instructions from the government the School will be reopening for Year 10 from the 17th 
of June. Before we re-open the school needs to know if you intend to allow your child to return. This 
information is important as the school will be able to plan for the groupings required in line with the 
advice on social distancing from the government. 
 
The School has written an addendum to its behaviour policy, safeguarding policy and has a new 
Social distancing policy. This is to ensure that our young people, their families and the teaching staff 
remain safe during the opening. 
 
Year 10 remains an important Year in the build up to their GCSE’s and the face to face teaching will 
be focussed in preparing them for their Year 10 assessments which are due to take place from the 
29th of June. 
 
We look forward to seeing your child but we require the notification of your intentions before we 
allow any return. Additional questions on the questionnaire allow us to support your child’s 
reintegration into education. Non completion of the questionnaire will be viewed as a decision not to 
allow your child to return 
 
Please follow the link below and ensure that all responses are with us no later than 5pm on Tuesday 
the 9th of June. If there are any issues please contact us directly by emailing 
enquiries@cardinalpole.co.uk 
 
 
 
Please follow this link to the Year 10 survey  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr A O’Donoghue 
 
Associate Deputy Head teacher  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kNJjPjl6TEyW39fVvXYkD4gaH9CBwHlMqWX8MTQ8EUhUNFhBRjlLU0dLMksyMzdUMEc2RFFaWkRFSi4u

